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Parents, please talk to your child about why coming to school every day is critical and important unless they are sick. If your child seems reluctant to come to school, find out why and work with the teacher, administrator, and/or counselor to help get them excited about coming to school.
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February 1, 2018                                                                                    February 14 - 15, 2018


Progress Reports Sent Home                                                                NAEP Assessment


                                                                                                                   8th Graders and Seniors


February 2, 2018


ASVAB Results                                                                                         February 14, 2018


                                                                                                                   Valentine’s Day


February 3, 2018                                                                                    


Beauty Walk


                                                                                                                   February 16, 2018


February 6, 2018                                                                                     Cheer Tryouts


FBLA Field Trip to UA                                                                               


                                                                                                                   February 19, 2018                                                                      


February 7, 2018                                                                                    President’s Day                                                                         


Early Dismissal                                                                                         School Closed                                                              


                                                                                                                  


Worlds of Work (WOW) Event                                                              February 21 - 23, 2018


 Seniors                                                                                                     ACT WorkKeys Assessment


Shelton State                                                                                           Seniors


3pm – 7 pm                                                                                              


                                                                                                                   February 22, 2018


February 8, 2018                                                                                    Report Cards Sent Home


Worlds of Work (WOW) Event


Juniors                                                                                                       February 22-23, 2018


Shelton State                                                                                            HOSA Competition





Faculty Meeting





February 9, 2018


Bevill Torch Tournament





February 13, 2018


Student Council cupcake Sale






































Greenwave – ASED


(At School and Engaged Daily)


Students are expected to be in attendance daily.  More than the maximum days absent stated in the Code of Conduct for the year may result in legal and academic consequences.


Students may only have eight (8) parent notes (for the full academic year) from a parent to excuse absences. 


All other excuses must be accompanied by a doctor or legal note only.   


Students with five (5) or more unexcused absences, the student and a parent must meet with the district attendance officer, the principal (or his/her designee), and the juvenile probation officer for an Early Warning Meeting.  


Attendance at the Early Warning Meeting is mandatory, unless previous arrangements have been made with the District Attendance Officer or there is an emergency.  


No earlier than the 7th unexcused absence, but within 10 unexcused absences, a petition will be filed against the student and parent/guardian, if appropriate.


The school attendance officer will contact parents by phone and/or letter regarding absences.  Please contact Dr. Jane Coleman for attendance concerns.


Per the student handbook, appropriate action will be taken for excessive tardies. 


Students, we need you to be present and prepared to learn daily!








Parents,


The Pickens County Schools’ mission is “Inspiring Ethical Leaders…One Child at a time.”  Our vision is “To provide a positive, safe environment that produces respectful, resourceful, responsible leaders with strong moral values.  


Gordo High School is committed to providing services to all families that will promote academic and personal excellence.   If there is a special concern that may affect your child’s performance in school, please contact the counselor:   Dr. Coleman for 7th and 8th grades and Mrs. Jennings for 9th -12th grades.  








�





As everyone has probably noticed, this school year is moving fast!  Before we know it, May will be here, and graduation will be upon us!!





We will start our annual state testing soon!!  We will start with ACT WorkKeys and NAEP.  Both of these assessments will be administered this month.  The ACT WorkKeys is for seniors, and NAEP will be with select 8th graders and select seniors!  Please encourage your child to do his/her best.  These are important assessments!!!  We always want Gordo High School to shine when it comes to academics and athletics!





Please feel free to contact me at any time with any concerns or questions. 








Mark Capps








